
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADLINE NEWS 

OCTOBER 2021 CONFERENCE  

RESCHEDULED TO 

THURSDAY 12 MAY 2022 

SAVE THIS NEW DATE NOW! 

Disappointingly we have had to change our plans for Conference 

this October.  Everything else remains the same as in previous years and our Guest 

Speaker, Pam Langmead has already confirmed for next May. 

Help us make this conference a memorable one by registering your interest by emailing: 

bookings@essexclerks.org 

Further details will follow 

 

 
 

“I find both the 

ECA Briefings 

and their 

Conference really 

informative.  It is 

also great to be 

able to talk to 

other Clerks about 

the role – and the 

problems I have.” 

“I have found the conference to be 

an excellent place to both obtain up 

to date information and to have the 

ability to network with other Clerks 

as clerking can be a lonely job.  I 

would highly recommend it to all 

Clerks.” 

“The annual Clerks’ Conference 

is a great opportunity to meet 

up with other Clerks, some with 

many years of experience who 

are great sounding boards.  

Everyone is really friendly and 

there’s no such thing as a silly 

question! 

“What a great opportunity to meet 

and chat with other Clerks.  

Workshops are informative and of 

course we must not forget to 

mention the lovely lunch before 

leaving.” 
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